
   

  
  

Statement of Investigative Committee on Poland’s Tu-154M crash
case

 

  

In reply to questions of journalists regarding allegations made by Polish commission looking into the
2010 crash of a Tupolev Tu-154M plane with Polish President Lech Kaczynski aboard, we would
like to stress that no evidence has been produced confirming those allegations. The version of an
explosion aboard the plane was checked by the Russia’s Investigative Committee as one of priorities,
but was not confirmed. Specialists of the International Aviation Committee also conducted an
investigation into the crash and came to the same conclusion.

 

Spokesperson for the Investigative Committee  Svetlana Petrenko 
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